
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Water Main Improvements 
 

What 
 
Install New 8-in PVC Water Main and New Service Lines.   
 

When 

 
Construction on the new water main pipeline will commence from 4/22/2024 
with completion expected the end of 10/30/2024. 
The working hours will range from 7am – 3:30pm.   

 

Where 

 
Construction will occur on Sequoia Ave, Royal Ave, Shenandoah Ave, Acadia 
St, Olympic St, Blackstock Ave, Glacier St, Crater St, Barnes St, and Moreno 
Dr.  
 

What to 
Expect 

 
Construction crews with backhoes, excavators, dump trucks, crew trucks, 
and hand tools will be digging open trenches along the above mentioned 
streets. The streets will remain open to traffic during the construction 
period but parking will be limited and traffic control will be in place.  “No 
Parking” signs will be posted 48-Hrs in advance prior to starting work on 
each street.  The construction crews will make every effort to keep dust to a 
minimum. Please expect an increased level of noise during the construction 
period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick up will not be interrupted.   
 

Contacts 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service 
Center at (800) 999-4033. 
 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we work 
to improve your water system. 

 
At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for more 
than 80 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, quality 
water and great service to customers in 75 communities across 
California. 

GWO # 16731435 


